
Edinburgh  Good  Cause  Groups
Invited To Apply For £25,000
Funding

Charities,  good  cause  groups  and  community  projects  from
across Edinburgh and the Lothians are invited to apply for a
share of £25,000 as part of Scotmid Co-operative’s Community
Connect initiative before the extended deadline of 5pm next
Friday (6 September). 

A  panel  of  elected  members  and  staff  will  short-list
applications to just three good cause groups, who will then be
in line to win the top Community Connect award of £15,000,
with the runners-up each receiving £5,000.

Applications are invited from charities in Edinburgh, Fife and
the  Lothians,  that  will  enhance  the  quality  of  life  and
wellbeing of people living in communities served by a Scotmid
store.  Scotmid members will decide how the funding is awarded
in April 2020.

Since the initiative was launched in 2017, over £300,000 has
been awarded to good cause groups enabling key projects to
come to life in local areas.

Applications  should  be  made  via  the  Scotmid  website,
Scotmid.coop  by  5pm  on  Friday  6  September.

Chief Executive, John Brodie, said: “Our core purpose is to
serve  our  local  communities  and  improve  people’s  everyday

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/08/edinburgh-good-cause-groups-invited-to-apply-for-25000-funding/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/08/edinburgh-good-cause-groups-invited-to-apply-for-25000-funding/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/08/edinburgh-good-cause-groups-invited-to-apply-for-25000-funding/


lives and Community Connect helps not only bring communities
together but brings projects to life that are at the heart of
those communities. We look forward to introducing the next
cycle of short-listed groups to our members.”

Blood Bikes Scotland Chairman John Baxter, a previous winner
of the top Community Connect award of £15,000 funding, said:
“Receiving the £15,000 award through Community Connect made a
big difference to what we do and the service we’re able to
provide.

“The  funding  went  towards  purchasing  a  new  motorbike  and
helped  us  to  expand  our  service  into  Fife,  so  I  would
encourage all good cause groups in the East of Scotland to
apply for Community Connect – it is a brilliant initiative.”


